4.3 (d)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: 1400 BASELINE RD = Bad Idea

From: Mark Falkinson

Sent: January 25, 2021 9:59 AM

To: DL - Council Only <dIcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: 1400 BASELINE RD = Bad Idea

Greetings,

Please take a moment to read this email. You are deciding on a approval for 1400 Baseline rd. Stoney creek and we as a
community have concerns regarding this proposal. Please consider the people who have been steady taxpayers who
continue to grow with the city, however using every square inch of land is not the way to promote a healthy community
and make it desirable place to buy. The density and infrastructure is not designed for this type of dwelling and | ask you
please to not allow this to happen to place some value on the people who live and work here.

Thank you,

Mark Falkinson



